
Rather not end up in slices?
Wear safety gloves!

Dear employee,

It’s not breaking news that eggs break easily. But have you ever realized that we might be equally 
“breakable”?

This year’s campaign draws the comparison and with a twist focuses on everyday risks at work. 
Wearing adequate personal protective equipment can make the difference!

The sad fate of many hard-boiled eggs is that they end up in slices after a single stroke of the egg 
slicer. Thanks to the fact that it was wearing proper hand protection, the egg in the drawing was able 
to escape its sad fate. 

The hazards and risks that may arise in the workplace, are no less dangerous than those of the eggs 
on the worktop. Machines with moving parts, sharp objects, Stanley knives, ... Before you know it, 
you’ve cut your hand. The actual cut need not be serious for it to be a nuisance. You may be unable to 
work for some time, so your colleagues will have to stand in for you. It’s important to realize that you 
are not invulnerable.

So protect yourself and be aware of all the risks that surround you, wherever you are or go, at home or 
at work.

Kind regards,

The board

You’re more fragile 
					     than you think!

Find out more at www.vdp.com


